



From: Kevin A. Reinis, Executive Director

Subject: Texas State Rowing Championships April 2020 -  Cancellation Notice

Date: March 14, 2020


As the COVID-19 outbreak continues to change on a daily basis, the health and safety of our 
athletes, coaches, staff, families, race officials and volunteers is of the highest priority. 


As a result, we have made the hard decision to cancel the 2020 Texas State Rowing Championships, 
scheduled to be held in Austin, Texas on April 18th & 19th. We regret having to make this decision 
and appreciate the disappointment to many, in particular youth rowers throughout the state of Texas. 
However, we feel it is in the best public health interests of everyone at this time. The regatta will not 
be rescheduled. 


As the host organization, we appreciate the many years of support from the entire Texas rowing 
community in participating, volunteering and helping make the Texas State Rowing Championships a 
successful and much anticipated regatta year after year. We look forward to another great one in 
2021.


Regards,


Kevin Reinis

Executive Director

Austin Rowing Club

A 501(c)(3) Corporation

www.austinrowing.org

Office: 512.472.0726


74 Trinity Street, Austin Texas 78701
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